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Dear Members,

|— Lincoln Quilters Guild
Announcements

We need to inform you of some changes to our Guild plans that are happening
as a response to the coronavirus pandemic.

We checked with the Lincoln/Lancaster County Health Department for their
recommendations. They suggested that groups conduct meetings online if
possible, and that postponing meetings would be the best choice when online is
not an option.

The Board has made the decision that The Lincoln Quilters Guild meeting
on April 13 is cancelled.
The workshop on April 14 is cancelled.

Our Program VPs are in discussion with speakers about rescheduling
possibilities and we will let you know as soon as that new schedule is in place.

We just learned today that the Isles Sale is being postponed and they will
keep us informed of the new date when that decision is made.

Our decisions were made in an effort to help protect our membership (which is
composed of many of us who fall into that age group where extra caution is
advised). It is also done as a public health response to help slow the spread of
this virus.

Sheila Green sent this message about National Quilting Day:
The International Quilt Museum has decided to postpone National Quilting

Day as scheduled for March 21. If possible, we hope to reschedule on a
to-be-determined future date.

We appreciate all of you who signed up to participate in National Quilting
Day. We hope you will join us when we reschedule.

Sheila Green, National Quilting Day Chair



https://mailchi.mp/6cdc84c56f73/mar-13-2020-announcements?e=859b623978

Dear friends, please take care of yourselves, wash your hands, and disinfect
“high touch” surfaces frequently. (That’'s my Public Service Announcement for

today @)

We will keep you informed and hopefully we can meet together again in May.

Thank you,
Lisa Burham
President

If you know someone who does not receive our email blasts, please give them
a call to let them know.

We will be adding our meeting and workshop cancellations to the Lincoln
Journal Star list of corona related cancellations.

Lincoln Quilters Guild meets the second Monday of the month (March-
November) at 7:00 pm at the College View Seventh Day Adventist Church, 49th

and Prescott Streets, Lincoln, NE. June is an exception, with the meeting on
the third Monday at the International Quilt Museum, 33rd and Holdrege.
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